The WI Public Utility Holding Company Act (WPUHCA) underpins the ownership and development of
utility infrastructure and business operations that deliver essential services to Wisconsin citizens.
Moadifications to the WPUHCA should be carefully developed and considered so that changes to the law
are done in a way that insures services provided by utilities remain focused on the needs of Wisconsin
utility customers.



